
15th June 2018 BRADY 

NEWSLETTER 
SUMMER TERM 

DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 

 11th– 15th June– 
Phonics screening 
check week 

 Friday 22nd June– 
School fete– School 
closes at 2.00 

 28th June—5th July 
School book fair 

 Friday 29th June– 
BRICS– Year 2 parents 

 Online safety/ gaming 
meeting for parents 
3.15-3.45  

 Friday 6th July Sports 
day KS1– 9.30– 11.45 

 Friday 6th July Sports 
day KS2– 1.15– 3.15 

 11th/ 12th July– Meet 
the new teacher 
mornings (children) 

 Thursday 12th July 
Year 6 Prom 5.00– 
7.00 

 Monday 16th July 
Meet the new teacher 
(parents) 3.15– 3.45 

 Friday 20th July– 
Leavers assembly 9.30 

 Friday 20th July– Last 
day of term 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have had a full calendar of events in the two weeks since returning from 
half term we have had trips for Years 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 as well as the Year 6 resi-
dential. I am glad to say that on all of these trips the children have been a real 
credit to the school and received many nice comments from the places we 
have visited. This is always a huge pleasure for me and the school to hear and I 
am sure for yourselves as well. The events continue with now only 5 weeks left 
until we break up for the end of the year. We have BRICS , Sports day, The 
Book Fair, Meet the new teacher mornings, Leavers assemblies and of course 
the Year 6 Prom. Letters will be going out for all of these events in due course 
but if you feel you would like more information please talk to myself or any 
other member of staff and we will be happy to help.  

 

Michael Nunn 

Headteacher  

 

The Reading Challenge 

I know I spoke to you earlier in the year about the Reading challenge we were setting up for 

all of the kids in the school. This has been very well received by the children and has         

resulted in a large rise in Reading standards across the school. The role that parents and 

carers play in Reading is huge and I thank you all for taking the time and effort you have 

given to it this year. I intend to keep my promise of buying all of those who reach 200 reads 

at home this year a book. 

Currently we have 50 of 

these ‘Bookworms’ 

across the school so a 

huge well done to them. 

We have 4 weeks left 

until the cut off finishes 

and these books arrive 

for the children to select. 

I have attached a picture 

of the underwater dis-

play board as it is today. I 

think you will notice it is 

a lot different to the pic-

ture you saw at the be-

ginning of the year.  

FOB Summer Fete (Next Friday) 

Just a quick reminder that next Friday is our school fete run by The Friends of 
Brady. It will run between 2pm (when the school closes) and 4pm. Any donations 

leading up to this will be very well received if you just bring them to the main 
office. We thank you for your continued support.  

Student Teachers 

Brady would like to say a 
huge thank you to Miss 
Son and Miss Stansfield, 

two student teachers 
who have been with us 
for a large part of the 

year. We thank them for 
their hard work and 
commitment to the 

school. We wish them all 
the very best and we 

hope to see them in the 
very near future.  


